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13 June 2022 

Dear parent/carer 

RE: Y8 Trip to Harry Potter Studios  

Thank you for completing the necessary forms for our trip to Harry Potter Studios. All payments 

have now been made and the trip is confirmed for Tuesday 12 July 2022. 

I can confirm that we will leave the school site at 8.30am so it is essential that your child arrives 

to the Academy at this time. Students should meet me in the theatre so I can take the register 

and complete any final checks. We should arrive back at 6.00pm, but this is dependent on traffic. 

Students will be welcome to use mobile phones to contact you with an exact arrival time on the 

day. If they do not have a mobile phone, they can bring your phone number and will be able to 

use the school mobile to call. For safeguarding reasons, you (or another family member) will 

need to collect your child from the school at this time. Please collect your child from the bus park 

at the back of the Academy – located near the leisure centre.  If you wish your child to walk home 

following the trip, please return the reply slip below to your child’s coach. 

Students must wear full school uniform for this trip.  

Harry Potter Studios is located just outside of London. As such, cost of food and purchasing gifts 

or memorabilia is high. It is essential that your child has a packed lunch to bring with them. 

There is a café onsite (where they can enjoy a Butterbeer) however, there is no guarantee of 

opening times. Therefore, your child must have a packed lunch. If your child is on Free School 

Meals, our school canteen will provide a packed lunch.  

There is a gift shop. This is very expensive. Students are welcome to bring spending money, but 

this will be THEIR responsibility and at their own risk. There are small gifts from £10, however 

lots of the memorabilia available is £20+. 

If you have any further questions, you can email me directly on shannon.dirrane@attrust.org.uk  

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Shannon Dirrane  

English Faculty Leader 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Harry Potter Studios Trip 12 July 2022 

I give permission for my child…………………………………………… (student name) to walk 

home following the trip to Harry Potter Studios, at approximately 6.00pm. 

Signed …………………………………………… (parent/carer)   Date …………………… 

Print name ……………………………………….  
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